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--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

First Holy Communion, Saturday September 19th:  Congratulations to our 3rd class pupils who made 
their First Holy Communion last Saturday.  Both ceremonies were lovely and we would like to thank 
everyone involved – Mr. O’Connell, Mr. Pilkington, Rosie, Michelle our sacristan and Fr. Francis. 

School website:  The school website is www.conaires.ie and all information has been posted on the site.  
Please check in with the site to see the latest information.  There is a special box on the home page 
which brings you directly to the information: 

 

Coming to school on time:  All pupils are required to be in school on time.  The gates are opened at 8:40 
am and pupils have a 15-minute opportunity to enter the school.  Late arrivals disrupt classes.  We thank 
everyone in advance for your co-operation with this. 

Parking at the back of the school:  Please do not park or drop off children in the two entrance areas at 
the back of the school.  Use the GAA car park and walk in.  This is in the interest of everyone’s safety.  
Thank you to parents/guardians who co-operates in the interests of all our pupils. 

St. Senan’s Rugby Underage Teams:  St. Senan’s RFC mini teams (from U7s up to U12s) are resuming 
training for the 2020/2021 season.  If anyone is interested please contact Niall Dowds on 086 8246412. 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter Walsh 

Principal 


